
  

 

12th December 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

School will now remain closed on Tuesday 12th December 

 

The snow and ice that continues to lie makes for potentially dangerous travelling conditions 

for students and staff. Following a further assessment this morning, bus companies cannot 

guarantee safe passage through all areas. 

 

Campion will therefore remain closed. The site will be safe and therefore we do anticipate 

being fully open on Wednesday. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

  

 

Claire Whitmore 

Headteacher 


